
2670	Niagara	Street	
Project	Outreach	Process	

	
We have been living at this address as our primary residence since 2012 and 
in that time have gotten to know many of our neighbors on our street as well 
as our neighbors across the shared alley. 

Our outreach process was informal to start and then became ordered and 
formal focusing on our neighbors, then expanding to the neighborhood and 
eventually to the neighborhood organization and our Council representative.  

As noted above, we started our outreach informally.  Roughly a year ago, we 
began by talking to our immediate adjacent neighbors, asking what they 
thought about the idea and if they had any concerns and input.  With the 
input of our immediate neighbors, we expanded the informal conversations to 
include more neighbors across the street and down the block.  We found the 
neighbors to be generally supportive of the idea of an ADU. 

The next step in our outreach process was to begin the formal portion by 
contact Community Planning and Development.  We scheduled the initial pre-
application meeting on 1/25/23 and received a great deal of helpful 
information including contacts for the Registered Neighborhood 
Organizations (RNO) and our City Council representative. We conducted a 
subsequent follow-up pre-application meeting on 11/1/23 as an update as over 
six months had lapsed since the first meeting.    

Our first formal point of contact was with Councilwoman Shontel Lewis via e-
mail and a subsequent video conference call.  We discussed the informal 
conversations with our neighbors and our plans for contacting the RNO’s.  
We promised to keep her up to date with the conversations with the RNO’s 
and have subsequently provide e-mail updates regarding the neighbors and 
the RNO’s.   We have attached copies of the e-mails with Councilwoman 
Lewis. 

With this formal application we will no longer be sending e-mail updates to 
Councilwoman Lewis. 

Our second formal outreach was to the RNO’s .  We had contacted the East 
Denver Residents Council, Greater Park Hill Community, Inc. and 



InterNeighborhood Cooperation.  We subsequently set-up video conference 
calls to introduce the project and the intention to seek an ADU rezoning of the 
property.  Our discussions with the RNO’s were productive and informative.  
We have provided copies of the e-mails with the RNO’s   

Lastly, we circled back to our neighbors.  We visited with them individually to 
update them on our progress and to request their signature on a letter of 
support in favor of the ADU Rezoning.  We have attached copies of the sixteen 
(16) letters of support from our neighbors to this application. 

We look forward to discussing our project and answering any questions you 
may have. 

  

 

 
































































